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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am happy to be able to visit Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh here in
America. I deeply wish that Bhagwan can stay and live here.
America is a large and beautiful country. I cannot imagine
that there would be a better country for my Master.

Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh is a great teacher and Master; and
America needs such exceptional Masters.

I have found peace, love and stillness in myself through Bhagwan.
To see Him is utter joy for me. His silence is the deepest
meditation I could ever experience.

I sincerely hope that I will be able to visit Bhagwan in America

again and again. America is a country of religious freedom.
I don't want my trust to be let 'down.
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